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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Subject: Rescinding Third-Quarter Governmentwide Financial Reporting System (GFRS) 
Reporting in Fiscal 2008 

This Treasury Financial Manual (TFM) announcement rescinds the GFRS reporting requirements 
in TFM Announcement No. A-2006-03, which was to become effective in the third-quarter of fiscal 
2008. 

This announcement does not modify GFRS requirements or instructions in TFM Volume I, Part 2, 
Chapter 4700. 

Direct questions concerning this announcement to:  

Financial Reports Division 

Financial and Budget Reports Directorate 

Governmentwide Accounting 

Financial Management Service 

Department of the Treasury 

3700 East-West Highway, Room 509B 

Hyattsville, MD 20782 

Telephone: 202-874-9910 



